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February 1, 2019 
 

NOTICE OF ADDENDUM 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
CONTRACT NO. 8379, PROJECT NO. 11808 

Warning Sirens - 2019 
 

This addendum is issued to modify, explain or correct the original Drawings, Specifications, or Contract Documents 
marked as Warning Sirens - 2019, City of Madison Project 11808, Contract #8379, as issued on January 3, 2019 and is 
hereby made a part of the contract documents.  

 Under Bid Item 9000X-Emergency Siren Installation, Pages D-7 and D-8 of the Special Provisions, Method of 
Measurement.  For each site location P-1, P-2, P-3 and P-4 add the following to each item f:  “The bidding 
contractor SHALL NOT include the estimated cost of the electrical service with his/her bid for this site.” 

 Clarification to the Plan Sheet for Site P-2.  The electrical service from the indicated transformer to the siren 
location SHALL NOT go through the indicated wetlands.  The electrical service shall be routed along rear lot 
lines and through the street right-of-way.  Coordination between the contractor, the Autumn Lake Developer, and 
the City Project Manager shall determine the final course in the field. 

 
Please acknowledge this addendum on page E1 of the contract documents and/or in Section E:  Bidder’s Acknowledgement on 
Bid Express. 
 
An electronic version of these documents can be found on the Bid Express web site at: 

http://www.bidexpress.com 
 
If you are unable to download plan revisions associated with the addendum, please contact the Engineering office at 608-266-
4751 receive the material by another route. 
 
For questions regarding this bid, contact: 
 

 Theresa Nelson 
 City of Madison Engineering 
 Phone:  608-266-4913 
 Fax:  608-264-9275 
 Email:  TNelson3@cityofmadison.com 

 
 
       Sincerely, 
 

        
        
 
       Robert F. Phillips, P.E., City Engineer 
 
 
Cc:  Greg Fries      
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